ATHENS TOWNSHIP ZONING HEARING BOARD




October 27, 2015 – Regular Meeting
Zoning Hearing Board members in attendance were:  John Baird, Rita Jo Swingle, Kirstie Lake, John Schoonover, Attorney Andrew Hutz, Solicitor, Ed Reid, Zoning Officer,  and Secretary, Elaine Daddona.  
Chairman John Baird called the meeting to order at 6:30PM for the purpose of acquainting the new members of the Zoning Hearing Board to include Andrew Hutz, Esq. , Solicitor, and John Schoonover, newly appointed alternate to the Board, with the other members. Discussion regarding duties and time for questions of the new members followed.
Motion by Rita Jo Swingle, second by John Baird, to approve the following Minutes of April 28, 2015; July 2, 2015, September 11, 2015 and October 5, 2015 as read and motion carried.
The meeting was adjourned at 7:20PM, as there was no further business to discuss.






Respectfully submitted,
Elaine J. Daddona, Secretary

